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Mass Schedule for June 12th – June 20th                                                     

Sat. 12th 9:00 a.m. No Mass (Visn)  

Sat. 12th 5:00 p.m. Norma Gels (Visn) (GV) 

Sun. 13th 7:45 a.m.  Pinky Broermann (SM) (DD) 

Sun. 13th 9:45 a.m. Living & deceased of the 

Thaddeus & Christine Bogdan 

family (SJ) (DD) 

Sun. 13th 11:30 a.m. Parishioners (Visn) (GV) 

Mon. 14th 9:00 a.m. Communion Service (Visn) 

Tues. 15th 9:00 a.m. Communion Service (Visn) 

Wed. 16th 12 noon Joan Long (Visn)  

Wed. 16th 6:00 p.m. No Mass (Visn) 

Thurs. 17th 9:00 a.m. Communion Service (Visn)  

Fri. 18th 9:00 a.m. Melvin Wohlfrom (Visn)  

Sat. 19th 9:00 a.m. No Mass (Visn)  

Sat. 19th 5:00 p.m. Living & deceased of the Pierce 

family (Visn) 

Sun. 20th 7:45 a.m.  Parishioners (SM)  

Sun. 20th 9:45 a.m. Living & deceased of the John 

& Frances Zawadzki family (SJ)  

Sun. 20th 11:30 a.m. Thomas Hudgel Jr. (Visn)  

Confessions Saturday 4:00 – 4:30pm Visitation 
 

Note: During June, Communion Services will be held on 
Mondays, Tuesdays & Thursdays at 9:00a.m.  

Wednesday 6:00p.m. & Saturday 9:00a.m. Masses are 
temporarily on hold in June. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support of our 
parishes through your donations. 

Offertory May 30, 2021 
Visitation   $3724.00       St. John   $2764.00 

St. Mary   $1068.00 
 

Congratulations to Catelyn Rochelle Hileman 

who was baptized. Welcome to our spiritual 

family. Please join in praying for her parents, 

Doug & Sylvia Hileman, her godparents, 

Michael Hileman & Jordan Schulte, and the 

Hileman family. May we all pledge to help this 

child of God along every step of her journey of 

faith. She was baptized on June 6th, 2021 at St. 

Mary Church. 

 

 

Family Fellowship at Visitation!  Please join 
us for family fellowship at Visitation on 
Wednesday evenings from 6:30 – 8:00p.m. on 
June 16, July 14 and August 18.  Adults and 
children welcome.  We would like to pray with 
you and be joined in fellowship.  Bring your 
bible and let’s grow in faith together.  If you 
have questions, please contact Amy Beckerle 
at 937-829-6490, Jamie Geise at 937-733-
8269, Kim Leach at 937-603-7993, or Kim 
Schmidt at 765-220-2342. 

Prayer 
Matthew Bischoff, a seminarian who is 

spending his summer with us, will give a 
short teaching on prayer prior to the Holy 
Hour at St. John on Thursday, June 17 at 

6:30p.m.  The reflection will explore how one 
can go deeper in prayer.  The Lectio Divina, or 

the Discovery prayer, will be discussed.  An 
understanding of the different states of prayer 
will also be included.  The discussion will end 

with some thoughts and advice on prayer 
given by St. Francis de Sales and St. Jeanne 

Francoise de Chantal. 

Appeal for the Missionary Cooperation Plan:  
Next weekend, June 19 – 20, Fr. Cesar Santa 
Cruz, a priest of the Missionary Fraternity of 
Mary, will be with us to celebrate Mass and 
make an appeal for support for the missionary 
work of the Fraternity in 41 dioceses in 11 
countries.  Fr. Santa Cruz currently is an 
associate pastor at Our Lady of the 
Assumption Parish in Guatemala. 



Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
TO ALL PARISHIONERS OF VISITATION 
CHURCH:  We are asking for you to prayerfully 
consider submitting your name for a 
nomination to the Visitation Parish Council.  
Two “At Large” positions are to be filled for the 
Council beginning September 2021. To be 
considered: members of the Parish Council 
must be 18 years of age or older and a 
registered member of the parish and have 
received the Sacrament of Confirmation.  The 
Parish Council meets once a month except for 
June, July and August.  The term of an “At 
Large” position is for three years.  By 
volunteering for these positions, you will be 
helping towards your dedication to our Lord 
and to Visitation Church.  The voice of each 
member is extremely important to the ongoing 
needs and successes of our parish.  Please 
contact Tony Cassidy, Kim Schmidt or 
Germaine Vonderhaar with any questions or 
concerns via email:  Tony Cassidy 
amcassidy67@gmail.com; Kim Schmidt 
kimstammen@hotmail.com; Germaine 
Vonderhaar gvonderhaar45@gmail.com.  The 
resumes or biography and a photo, if possible, 
will need to be given by June 13th so that a 
ballot can be prepared for the election by the 
Nominating Committee.  The election will be 
on June 19th/20th; anyone who is of the age of 
18 is eligible to vote at that time.  Thank you 
for your consideration to run as a candidate for 
the future of our parish. 

 

Religious Education News!!! 
It is no surprise that this has been a crazy year 
for our Religious Education Program!  We are so 
happy to have a somewhat normal summer 
schedule of events planned for our youth and 
families.  

• Our annual CARE summer service project 
will be July 6th, 7th, and 8th from 8a.m. to 4 
p.m. It is open to all students who will be 
entering 6th-12th grade in the 21/22 school 
year. Please feel free to invite your friends 
to serve with us this summer! Participation 
in this Service Project will fulfill the 
requirement for this year's Confirmation 
students!  Registration forms can be found 
on our website, preblecountycatholics.org, 
on the Religious Education tab or in the 
blue bins on the Religious Education office 
door at Visitation. 

• Totus Tuus - July 17th-24th.  For Vacation 
Bible School this year we will be hosting 
Totus Tuus.  This is a summer Catholic 
youth program dedicated to sharing the 
Gospel and promoting the Catholic Faith 
through evangelization, catechesis, 
Christian witness and Eucharistic 
Worship.  It is open to students entering 
1st - 12th grade. The cost of this program 
is $25.00 which includes a t-shirt.   
Registration forms a program schedule 
can be found on our website 
at preblecountycatholics.org on the 
Religious Education tab or in the blue 
bins on the Religious Education office 
door at Visitation. 

• Family Movie Nights!  This summer we will 
be having bi-monthly movie nights out 
on the lawn (weather permitting).  There 
will be a variety of movies offered over 
the summer.  Please check out 
the preblecountycatholics.org webpage 
for dates and what movies we will be 
viewing! 

• Our annual Softball game will take place at 
the Parish picnic on July 11th at St. 
John's.   

 

 

 

 
. 

The best of God’s blessings!  The St. Mary 
Quilt Group would like to know who in our 
Preble County Catholic Region are veterans.  If 
you (or someone you know) served in the 
military and were honorably discharged, please 
complete the little questionnaire below and 
place it in the collection basket at any Mass or 
you can mail it to St. Mary Quilt Group, c/o 407 
E. Main St., Eaton, OH  45320. 
Name_________________________________ 
Branch of service________________________ 
Where served___________________________ 
When served___________________________ 
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Family Movie Nights! 

All movies will start at 8:00 p.m. 

Concessions will be available for sale  

by Youth Ministry 
 

Wednesday June 16th: Finding Nemo 

Saturday July 10th:  Aladdin, Live Action 

Saturday July 31st:  Tangled 

Saturday August 7th:  Lord of the Rings: Return of 
the King 

Saturday August 21st:  Meet the Robinsons 
 

We will be showing the movie outside (weather 
permitting) 

Please bring something to sit on! 
 


